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One of our earliest pioneers
of the Mackenzie Highway has gone to the
big highway in the sky for better trucks
and better highways.

Mr. Fred Lorenzen of Manning, Alberta passed
on last week the 29th of January and will be
truly missed by family and friends, myself
having known him and consider myself a
friend as | had the pleasure of riding with him
to the N.W.T in 1947 to Hay River.

I'm sure some of the old double clutchers may
still be around who remember him!

Keep on truc/(c'ng Fred

-M.Johnson

Life-long trucker Fred Lorenzen is shown ready to haul freight
in his 1940 D30 International from Grimshaw to Hay River in 1945.




